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Calendar of Events 

 
Jan 6th:   School Re-Opens 
Jan 13th:  Parent Info Night for Early French Immersion 
Jan 20th: English Kindergarten Registration Opens 
Jan 20th:  PAC Meeting @ 8:45 am in MPR 
Jan 24th: Family Movie Night 
Jan 27th-31st: French Kindergarten Lotto Open 
Jan 29th: Lunar New Year Celebration 
Jan 31st: School Spirit Day 
 
 

  
 
Clearbrook Elementary has a Facebook page! Like our 
page “Clearbrook Elementary School” and check back 
often for updates, important reminders, school news 
and events! 
 

 
Principal’s Message 

 
Happy New Year! I hope all our Ecole Clearbrook 
students, families and staff had a wonderful winter 
break and were able to find some joy, rest, and good 
health. 

 
We are very excited to start the new year and look 
forward to the learning and activities we have planned 
for Term 2!   Towards the end of January we will be 
learning about and celebrating Lunar New Year.  In 
February we will be celebrating Carnaval de Quebec.  
Students will spend a week in February learning about 
this French-Canadian festival with activities at school 
and an optional at-home family project.  February is 
also a time to connect with your child’s teacher during 
Parent Teacher Conferences.  In March we will be busy 
with PE focused field trips, our second annual Love of 
Reading Day, and celebrating Holi.   
 
Erica Hopkins 
Principal 
 
 

 

 
 

2024-25 Bell Times 
8:45 am  Welcome Bell 
8:50 am  Classes Begin 
10:20-10:35 am  Recess  
12:15-1:00 pm  Lunch  
2:43 pm  Dismissal  

 



 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Lunar New Year 

Lunar New Year takes place on Wednesday, January 
29th and it is the year of the snake. This is the most 
important holiday in China and some other East 
Asian countries (Korea, Japan, Vietnam). We will 
have a school wide assembly on Wednesday, 
January 29th at 9:30am to learn and celebrate. We 
encourage all students to wear the colour red on 
January 29th in celebration of the New Year. 

 
 

Students Leaving Early 

If families need to pick up their child early from school 
due to an appointment, please inform your child(ren)’s 
teacher at the beginning of the day or write a note in 
your child(ren)’s planner.  When staff are aware, they 
can have your child packed up and ready to go at the 

agreed upon time. 
 

If no notice is given, our staff will do their best to get 
your child ready as quickly as possible.  Please note, 

when students need to leave early without notice it is 
very disruptive to classroom learning. 

 
Families who come to the school after 2:30 pm with the 
intention of picking up their child(ren) before the bell, 

will likely have to wait until the 2:43 pm bell. The end of 
the day is a highly disruptive time, and staff are usually 

not able to have students ready early. 
 
 

Kindergarten Registration 
English Kindergarten registration for September 2025 
begins on Monday, January 20th.   
 
If your child is turning 5 years old in 2025, they are 
eligible to register for English kindergarten!  English 
Kindergarten registration begins on Monday, January 
20th. 
 
Interested in the French Immersion kindergarten 
program?  First, register for English kindergarten.  
Then enter the French Immersion Kindergarten 
Lottery between Monday, January 27th and Friday, 
January 31st.   
 
Please contact the office for more information about 
the registration process. 

 
Parent Advisory Committee 
All parents at Clearbrook Elementary are PAC 
parents!  Clearbrook Elementary has a hard-working 
PAC that provides many wonderful opportunities, 
events and experiences for all students. New to PAC 
and PAC meetings? Come and see what it is all about!  
 

Next PAC Meeting: January 
Monday, January 20that 8:45 am in the Multipurpose 
Room. 
 

Contact Us 
Our PAC can be reached at: 
clearbrookelementaryPAC@gmail.com 
 
Our PAC has a Facebook page: 
“Ecole Clearbrook Elementary PAC” 



 

Clearbrook’s Christmas Concert 

This December we were so excited to welcome families to our Christmas Concert at the Abby Arts Theatre!  
 

   
 
 

PAC Pancake Breakfast 

To celebrate the holiday, PAC hosted a delicious waffle breakfast for students.  Santa joined in on the fun! 
  
 

   
 

  



 

  

PAC Christmas Market 

Thank you PAC for organizing an amazing Christmas Market for our students and families this past 
December.  Thank you to all families who made generous donations to our market.  Students were so 

excited to shop for special presents to gift their family and friends! 
 

  
 

  
 

   
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  



 

 


